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DO ENGAGE

Advocacy News for the Osteopathic Medical Community

DO Day is going virtual in 2021! Are you ready to help advocate on behalf of the osteopathic
profession? Be sure to check out the issues that we have focused on throughout 2020 in both

our federal and state advocacy! Do they match your concerns? If not, let us know the issues you and
your patients face today!

We are pleased to bring you the next edition of the DO Engage. Below are some of the stories you
will find in this edition of the DO Engage:

e Save the Date for DO Day 2021;

e AOA Acts on Looming Medicare Reimbursement Cuts,
e Surprise Billing Legislation is Introduced, and;

e Join the AOA for the next Public Policy Roundtable.

Save the Date for DO Day 2021

The AOA is pleased to announce that a revamped DO Day will take place on March 7-8, 2021! DO
Day 2021 will be a virtual event, allowing students, postdoctoral trainees, practicing physicians, and
affiliate leaders to engage with lawmakers and take advantage of several other exciting updates.

DO Day 2021 will also include a full day advocacy and health policy conference that will be held on
Sunday, March 7. Virtual Congressional meetings will be scheduled for participants throughout the
day on Monday, March 8. To read more about DO Day 2021, visit our website.
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